
Dear UNEP Secretariat,  

 

Hope this email finds you well.  

 

Greetings from the Ministry of Climate Change and Environment of the United Arab Emirates.  

 

In regards to the message issued on 12 June which invites all members of the expert group of the ad hoc 

open-ended expert group on marine litter and microplastics and its Bureau to provide feedback on a revised 

intersessional roadmap, kindly note that we don’t have any comments from our side. However, we confirm 

the participation of our experts at the next webinar series.  

 

• Othaibah Alqaydi, Assistance Expert, Email : Osalqaydi@moccae.gov.ae 

 

• Kawthar Alshamsi, Chemical Engineer, Email: kralshamsi@moccae.gov.ae 

 

 

Many thanks,  
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